
 

 
 
6/26/2020 
 

Re: Update on Medi-Cal Primary Care Telemedicine Capitation Carve-out  
 
 

Dear Provider, 

 

This notice is an update to the prior notice sent on 4/8/2020 on the temporary Medi-Cal primary care 
capitation telemedicine carve-out: HPSM is ending this temporary carve out effective for dates of service 
starting on 7/1/2020. This fee for service capitation carve-out was specific to capitated procedure codes 
billed with place of service code 02 in an effort to support the transition to establish a telemedicine 
infrastructure due to the public health emergency. Starting 7/1/2020 procedure codes included in the 
scope of HPSM primary care Medi-Cal capitation will be covered once again by the monthly capitation 
rates. HPSM still encourages providers to use telemedicine capabilities when clinically appropriate and 
has aligned our reimbursement methodology for payable codes with CMS, DHCS, and DMHC guidance. 
Please visit the HPSM website for additional information: https://www.hpsm.org/provider-covid-
resources/telemedecine 

 

If you have any questions about this or if your clinic needs additional support, please reach out to the 
HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Best regards, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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